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Central Catholic’s Response to Damar Hamlin’s Improvement 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 6, 2023  
 
(PITTSBURGH) -- We are overjoyed to learn -- according to Cincinnati medical personnel -- that the 
health of Damar Hamlin, ‘16 is improving!  
 
“The most recent news about Damar Hamlin, ’16, is what we were praying for,” said Brother Mike 
Andrejko, FSC, ’86, Principal of Central Catholic High School. “We will remain strong in our commitment 
to standing behind all those who are a part of our community and will continue to lift Damar and his 
family in prayer.” 
 
On Thursday, Central Catholic High School rallied together and held a private Healing Service in the 
school's auditorium for students and faculty to pray that our Lord heals Hamlin and keeps him safe. 
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